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PROBLEMS FACING BY WOMEN TRACKMAINTAINERS 

NFIR PNM Sub. No. 23/2015 

Unsafe, hard working nature, lacking of facilities of Women 

Trackmaintainers were highlighted in the NFIR Railway Board 

PNM under Sub. No.23/2015.  We suggested for deployment of 

Female Trackmaintainers to other departments like Mechanical 

/ Electrical / Traffic / Commercial. Board constituted a 

Committee and report will be apprised to NFIR. 
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